

Falcon Youth Baseball Minutes

Feb 6th, 2012

Present: Chad, Bill, Becky, Brad, Bradd, Kat & Holly

Absent: None

1. Approval of last meeting minutes: Approved by all, no one opposed
2. Uniform update: Lori was unable to make it to our meeting due to death in family, but she did give us an update on uniforms prior. Hats will be available in two sizes and will be \$10.50 Shirts will be as follows: youth sizes \$22.50 Adult size \$23.50 2xl \$25.50 and 3xl \$27.50

The shirts will be the “silky moisture management material”

3. Jeremy B. no showed for the meeting tonight, we will contact him at a later date to come to a next meeting.

4. Financial update was given by Chad & Holly.

5. Bill gave us an update on Little League & Insurance: talked to little league- telling them that we are going to pass this year. Bill also talked to Mike from Plainview and they haven't made a final decision as to where they are going to play also. Bill also reminded us to keep in mind that we need to do back ground checks on the coaches.

6. Durand update: Chad & Bill both talked about their meeting with Durand for the upcoming season. There were many things brought to our boards attention.

*T-Ball is not part of the league

*They go by grades not ages

*Wabasha has been using illegal bats in the past- we need to make sure that all our bats are legal...the bats that were probably in question were the bats brought from home

* Games will be Tues. & Thurs. nights (practices Mon. & Wed.)

*One of the level League Tournaments will be in Wabasha this year.

*get umps (one to pay), and parents to be base umps

*they want all teams by end of March.

7. Hand book- Brad to make more updates to handbook, including uniform update, ages, & financial statement

8. Letterhead – Was tabled until next meeting. Becky to forward logo to Laura and she will make up some letterhead for us. We will have her put our logo on top and on bottom we will have website address and tax id # pending

Registration:

We will have registration at Slippery's on March 18th at 4:30 – we will serve hotdogs, chips, etc.

This meeting will be mandatory for children & parents as they will both need to sign the handbook. We will have a make up date meeting, but we want most people to attend this meeting.

Kat is typing up a letter to go home with kids early March and then a reminder to go home closer to the date.

Kat is also typing up a Face book update as well as a newspaper update – which will run 3 weeks in a row

Kat is also typing up the sign up & medical release

Chad is working on a short power point or presentation to some sort for the registration meeting.

Brad/Becky are working on hand book – we will get this approved at next meeting so we can get it to valley publication

Chad to draft letter for VFW/Legion/rotary for monetary donations –

Bill to contact Alma/Durand to ask about how they run their practices (times/days)

Brad to type up game time / length sheet for after the handbook for parents.